Helen Phillips

From: Rep. Bilt Stoltze

Sent: Tuesday, April 06, 2010 1:15 PM
To: House Finance Legislation
Subpject: FW: HB408

Please add to the packet for HB 408.

----- Original Message-----

From: housemajority_email@housemajority.org [mailto:housemajority_email@housemajority.org]
Sent: Tuesday, April 06, 2010 10:07 AM

To: Rep. Bill Stoltze

Subject: HB408

DO NOT REPLY DIRECTLY TO THIS EMAIL: your reply will go to enews@housemajority.org To
correspond with the author Hit 'Reply' or 'Forward'.

Then change the TO: address to pat@barrow.com If suspected Spam please forward to:
support@housemajority.org

From: pat@barrow.com

Thank you for your work on HB4@8. I stand in full support. I have earned a full
unconditional pardon from Gov. Murkowski with specific firearm rights restoration listed on
it. However even with this rare legal instrument of restoration with the state seal embossed
and signed by the Governor I am not able to posses firearms. I can find no other state that
has such a dilemma. Please continue to exercise your just wisdom to right 11.61.280. My life
and those I serve depends on it.

Respectfully yours,
Pat Patterson

~ Richard \"Pat\" Patterson
Zip Code: 99723
Voter ID: 08014006

DO NOT REPLY DIRECTLY TO THIS EMAIL: your reply will go to enews@housemajority.org To
correspond with the author Hit 'Reply' or 'Forward'.

Then change the TO: address to pat@barrow.com If suspected Spam please forward to:
support@housemajority.org




